CIRCULAR NO.2017/10




               17-01-2017
TO ALL OUR MEMBERS:

REIMBURSEMENT OF ENTERTAINMENT EXPENSES

All India State Bank Officers’ Federation have sent a communication to the Management on the above subject as circulated vide Circular No. 06, dated 17/1/2017. A copy is enclosed for the information of members. We note to keep our members advised of further developments in due course.

(Deepak Sharma)

General Secretary

No: 6529/05/2017                                                
      

Date: 17.01.2017 

To, 

The Deputy Managing Director & CDO,

State Bank of India, 


Corporate Centre, 

Madame Cama Road, 

MUMBAI - 400 021.

Dear Sir,

REIMBURSEMENT OF ENTERTAINMENT EXPENSES

Please refer to the Circular No. CDO/P&HRD/PM/71/2016-17 dated 3rd October, 2016 revising the reimbursement of entertainment expenses.

2.
In this connection, we observe that the revised instructions are yet to be operationalized through HRMs, though the instructions have been issued by you as early as 3rd October, 2016. Three and a half months have lapsed; but the officers are unable to claim the same in HRMs. 

3.
We request you to please instruct the authorities concerned to activate the relative menu in HRMs from October, 2016 with the revised ceilings at the earliest.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,
           sd/-
(Y.SUDARSHAN)

GENERAL SECRETARY

